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ANNUAL END OF THE YEAR CHILDREN’S PARTY 

This is to inform the University Community that the annual end of the year Children’s 

Party organised by the University of Ibadan Women’s Society (UIWS) comes up on 20 

December, 2018 at the Vice-Chancellor’s Lodge. 

Registration is ongoing at various Departments/Faculties. Registration ends on 23 

November, 2018. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA 
Registrar 
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